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23/11/2023  22:15:192023/0228/P OBJ Nicholas Ayre My home office and bedroom is directly above the installed office air conditioning units. In summer we have 

the windows to both rooms wide open to ensure they stay cool.

During the summer  months  the office aircon units will be working their hardest to keep the offices cool and 

be most noticeable in my office and bedroom.

Reading the acoustic report, I am concerned that without suitable attenuation the operational noise of the  new 

units will be noticeable above the existing background noise. Any grant of planning should be on the basis that 

the units are suitably attenuated and only permitted to run during office hours and turned off over the weekend 

and after hours.

We do not want a repeat of the noise issues we had with Fitness First which lasted for 17 years and ended up 

in a court case for nuisance.
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